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SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
SDO Makati City

SDO Manila

SDO Paranaque City

SDO Pasig City

SDO Pasay City

SDO San Juan City

JOCELYN DR. YA
Director IV

REQUEST FOR BILLETING FACILITIES FOR THE CONDUCT
OF THE PHILIPPINE NATIONAL GAMES.

January 26, 2023

Attached is OUQOPS Memorandum No. 2023-01-11243 dated December 7,
2023 re: Request for Billeting Facilities in SDO’s Makati, Manila, Paranaque,
Pasay, Pasig and San Juan for the conduct of Philippine National Games on
December 16-23, 2023.

For your information and appropriate action.



Republic of the Philippines '
Bepartment of Education

OPERATIONS
OUOPS No. 2023-01-11243
MEMORANDUM
TO :  MA. EVALOU CONCEPCION A. AGUSTIN

Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Makati City

RITA E. RIDDLE
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Manila

NERISSA L. LOSARIA
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Paranaque City

JOEL T. TORRECAMPO
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Pasay City

SHERYLL T. GAYOLA
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Pasig City

MARGARITO B. MATRIUM
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of San Juan City

i
FROM : Atty. RgEVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT : Request for Billeting Facilities in SDOs Makati, Manila,
Paranaque, Pasay, Pasig, and San Juan for the Conduct of
the Philippine National Games on December 16-22, 2023

DATE : December 7, 2023

This has reference to the attached letter from Richard E. Bachmann, Chairman,
Philippine Sports Commission, relative to their request to allow the use of DepEd
facilities in Schools Division Offices of Makati, Manila, Paranaque, Pasay, Pasig,
and San Juan for the conduct of the simultaneous competitions, Batang Pinoy and
Philippine National Games on December 16-22, 2023.

In view of the foregoing, this Office grants the said request and respectfully directs
the Schools Division Superintendents of the aforementioned division offices to
facilitate the request of the PSC.
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For your reference and appropriate action.

Thank you very much.
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